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To:          Board President, Mr. Bill Hudson  
               and Members of the Board of Trustees 
From:     Tommy Hunter, Superintendent 
Date:      January 13, 2014 
Re:         Polling sites 
 
Mr. Hudson and the Board of Trustees, 
 

Item C is to approve the polling sites for S&S CISD.  In Southmayd, we are 
recommending the polling site be in the Southmayd City Hall for precincts 
108.302.303.304.305.307.309.404.408.409.  In Sadler, we are recommending 
the polling site be in the Middle School Cafeteria for precincts 306.406. 
 
Please contact the office if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

 

 


